
Homecoming Float Contest Results: Student Council wishes to congratulate the following groups for their 
award-winning floats in the Homecoming Parade last Friday. 1st place ($100): Class of 2015 “Flush the Huskies,” 2nd 
place ($75) Class of 2014: “Pound the Huskies,” 3rd place ($50): Class of 2016 “Hang the Hounds.” Honorable Mention 
for best vehicle in the parade: Class of 1977’s shiny white pick-up; and....The Grand Prize for the Most Powerful Display: 
The Faculty! Nice job everyone!

“M” Club meeting in the commons tomorrow (Wed.) during 2nd lunch.

Reminder that senior packets are due to Ms. Ryan or Dominique NEXT Tuesday

Couple of changes in the JV football schedule:  Monday, Oct. 1st JV  FB @ Isle - 5pm; Monday, Oct. 8th JV FB 
@ South Ridge (Floodwood cancelled) - 5:30pm

NHS/ Jr NHS: Community Service Opportunity. October 3rd is “Walk to School Day.” Lisa Kruse needs people to 
help her with this activity. Please contact her if you are interested in helping and earning community service hours.

School pictures are next Monday.  Picture packets will be handed out tomorrow. Athletes will get their packets 
from their coaches. Put them in your backpack and bring them home to your mama!!!  They will need 2 helpers for 
picture day.  If you’d like to help, please bring me a signed slip from your teachers with their permission. Thanks

Juniors wanting to take the PSAT on Wednesday, October 17th, please sign up on Ms. Anderson's door before 
next Wednesday the 26th.  The test is optional and costs $14 to take (give checks made out to ISD #4 to her-or slide 
under her door), but a great opportunity if you're planning on attending college.  See the flyer on Ms. Anderson's door or 
talk to her with questions.

Juniors & Seniors:  Now is the time to explore colleges!  Check out the counselor's bulletin board for opportunities 
this fall. Also, Reminder Friday, Sept. 21st is the last day to register for the October 27th ACT without paying a late fee!!  
See Ms. Anderson with questions.

Attention Seniors and Senior parents!! Dollars for Scholars has concessions this Friday, October 5th.  Those 
willing to help should call Stephanie or Liz at 768-3339.  Thank you!

Engineering Day: Those of you that are interested in going to UMD for Engineering Day, please get your registration 
form and money to Ms Bodway by Sept 28th (Friday!). Ms. Bodway has extra forms if you need them.

DAILY BULLETIN NO. 16
Tuesday, September 25th

Today
• Homework Help-3:30pm
• ALC - 3:30pm

Wednesday
• NHS Induction practice - 5th hr-HEc Rm
• ALC - 3:30pm
• NHS Induction Ceremony - 6pm - HEc Room

Thursday
• Homework Help - 3:30pm
• JH FB @ Cromwell - 5:15/bus @ 4:15
• V & JV VB @ Barnum-5:45pm/ bus @ 4:15pm

Friday
• FB @ Cromwell - 7pm/bus @ 5:25pm


